
Dear parents
What a warm and sunny week it has been. It has
been great to see so many children with sunhats
and water bottles - please do keep sending these
in daily. 

This week our Year 1 and 2 children have had bike
riding sessions - we always love welcoming the
team here and the impact it has is amazing. Year 3
and 4 you will be next! 

Reminder of the week

The car park should only be used by
those with a permit/ disabled badge.
Please do not double park - there are
plenty of spaces in the top car park if
there are no spaces available. 

Reminder - please do not book term time
holidays - these will not be authorised
and have a detrimental effect on the
children. 

Attendance matters

Following the football tournaments we took part in a few weeks ago four of our
children represented the school on Thursday at a Tennis tournament. They did a
great job and I am so pleased that we are able to get out there and have sporting
teams represent the school. This is just the beginning and there are more
opportunities in the pipeline. 

I hope you all have a wonderful long weekend and that the sun stays bright for the
bank holiday and I look forward to seeing you all next week. 

Mrs Ruck



Please remember to apply your child's suncream in the morning
before they come to school. You can pack a named bottle of

suncream in their bags for them to reapply at lunchtime if necessary,
however please ensure your child is able to do this independently.

Children are not to share suncream with others. 



Dates for your diary

5  May - Bank holiday Mondayth

6  May - Nursery trip to Standalone Farmth

8  May - VE day - wear Red, white and blueth

9  May - Reception, Y1 & Y2 trip to Stockwoodth

WB 12  May - SATS Week Year 6th

20  May - Year 5 and 6 STEM workshopth

21  May - Phonics Screening Check Parent Information Meeting
2.45pm

st

22  May - National Maths daynd

22  May - Pyjamarama daynd

26  May - 30  May - Half termth th

 


